The Iohns Hopkins University Baltimore, Maryland

THE TUDOR AND STUART CLUB

January 2, 1924.

Dear Sir or Madam:

I am instructed by the Board of Governors to invite you to be present at the second open meeting of the Club on Friday, January 11, at 5 P.M. in the Civil Engineering Building, to hear an address by Professor John Milton Berdan on the subject, "The Family of the Faeric Queene."

You are invited, also, to be present, as a guest of the Club, at an informal dinner at 6:30 P.M. at the Johns Hopkins Club, to meet Professor Berdan and your fellow-members. Please inform the committee, through Dr. Carol Wight or the Secretary, before January 9, whether or not you expect to be present at this dinner.

Though the new club room, in Gilman Hall, is not yet ready for inspection by the public, members of the Club are invited to visit it during the hour preceding Professor Berdan's address.

Yours very truly,

Randolph Norwood,

Secretary-Treasurer.

To:

Dr. & Mrs. Harvey Cushing.